
From: Scholl, Matthew A. (Fed)
To: Stine, Kevin M. (Fed)
Subject: Re: engagement once PQC report is out
Date: Friday, March 4, 2022 8:38:25 AM

Sound good to me. 
 

From: Stine, Kevin M. (Fed) <kevin.stine@nist.gov>
Date: Friday, March 4, 2022 at 8:13 AM
To: Scholl, Matthew A. (Fed) <matthew.scholl@nist.gov>
Subject: engagement once PQC report is out

The PQC report will be a big deal. Beyond the PAO article and Gov Delivery blasts, have you
thought about proactive engagement for once the PQC report is out? Thinking Hill briefings as
one example. Mind if I put 30 minutes on our calendar with Cheri and Heyman to discuss?
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